
Dear		{{	contact.FIRSTNAME	}}
Message	to	all	PACE	Canada	Board	Members,	Patrons,	and	Ambassadors
	
This	is	a	quick	reminder	that	our	AGM	will	be	held	at	the	Jamaican	Consulate,	303
Eglinton	Avenue	East,	Toronto,	Ontario	on	Tuesday,	May	28th,	2019	at	6:00	p.m.
	
We	encourage	you	to	attend	this	important	event,	as	a	quorum	is	needed	in
order	to	conduct	important	business	of	the	organization

An	up-to-date	membership	is	required	to	exercise	your	right	to	vote,	or	to
nominate	and	elect	officers	for	the	vacant	positions	on	the	Board	of	Directors,	of
which	there	will	be	several	vacant	positions:

President
Fundraising
Treasurer
AAS	Chair

	
	If	you	know	of	anyone	willing	to	volunteer	for	one	of	these	roles,	please	ask	them	to
contact
(communications@pacecanada.org)
	
With	Thanks
Sandra	Whiting
	
President,	PACE	Canada
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